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TWENTY-NINTH ACTUARIAL RESEARCH CONFERENCE 

Each year, an Actuarial Research Conference is held to 
provide a central meeting for academics and researchers 
interested in all aspects of actuarial science. The 29th 
Actuarial Research Conference wil l  be held at Oregon State 
University, Corvallis, Oregon from Thursday, August 25 
through Saturday, August 27, 1994. 

As in recent years, participants are invited to present 
papers on all topics of interest to actuaries. We hope to 
have a lead paper on market value based accounting for 
insurers followed by discussion on this and related topics. 

For more information, contact Donald A. Jones at his 
Directory address. (telephone: 503-737-5174, fax: 503-737- 
0517, email: donjones@math.orst.edu) 
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